
CITY OF LEXINGTON 
WORKSHOP SYNOPSIS 

Thursday, March 21, 2024  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Grote 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries – Harris – Winge – Benson 
 
Mayor Grote called to order the workshop for March 21, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.  Councilmembers 

present: Benson, Devries, and Winge.  Excused Absence: Harris.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, 

City Administrator; Chris Galiov, Finance Director. 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 
 

A. Revised City Hall Sign Rendering and Quote  
 
Petracek stated that the sign has been revised based on the February 15th workshop discussion to 

decrease the size of the City of Lexington logo to 2 feet and change the logo lettering to read 

“Lexington City Hall” with the same type of font; also added the Minute Man into the logo.  

Discussion ensued.  

 

Petracek stated he would have this item on the next Council agenda to approve the plans and 

specifications, and the quoted price.      
                          

 
4.  Staff Input 
 
No staff input 

 

5.  Council Input 
 
No Council input 

 
6.  Adjourn 
 
Councilmember Devries made a motion to adjourn at 7:31 p.m.  Councilmember Winge seconded 

the motion.  Motion carried 4-0. 


